
Map to the Moore Crescent Sports Pavilion, 

Moore Crescent, Houghton Regis, LU5 5GZ 



 

 Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green 
Saturday 7th  May 2022 

 

**Please delete as applicable** 
 
I am/ We are able to attend the Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green and  
would like to reserve ___ tickets at £5 each. 
 
I am/ We are unable to attend the Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green.  
 
I am/ We are unable to attend the Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green but 
enclose a donation of £___________.  
 
Payment may be made by bank transfer to: 
 

Name: The Mayor’s Appeal Fund 

Sort code:  60-07-08  

Account number:  72477512  

ref: Afternoon Tea (and your name)  

or by cheque (payable to ‘The Mayor’s Appeal Fund’) 
 

Name:_______________________________________________________ 
  
Guest:_______________________________________________________ 
 
Organisation:_________________________________________________ 
 
Special dietary requirements:____________________________________ 
 
Please return by Monday 25th April 2022 
Mrs Sarah Gelsthorp 
Civic and Events Officer 
Houghton Regis Town Council, Peel Street, Houghton Regis 
Bedfordshire 
LU5 5EY 

 

The Town Mayor of Houghton Regis, Councillor Clare Copleston,       
takes great pleasure in inviting you and a guest to attend the    

‘Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green’  
on Saturday 7th  May 20202  

from 2pm—4pm. 
 

The event will be taking place at the Moore Crescent Sports Pavilion, 
Moore Crescent, Houghton Regis, which backs onto the                    

Houghton Regis Bowls Green.  

(Subject to the weather on the day, there will also be an opportunity to try a 
game of bowls on the Bowling Green itself) 

 

Tickets for this event cost £5 per person to include afternoon tea and 
the funds raised will be directed towards the Mayor’s nominated       

charities, which are SSAFA and The Fire Fighter’s Charity . 

The afternoon will include a raffle and a game of Bowls in memory of 
Councillor Robin Hines, who  sadly passed away in 2017.  

 

The dress code for this function will be lounge suits and  Chains of    
Office may be worn.   If you would like try a game of Bowls, it is also   

requested that you wear flat soled shoes. 

 

Places for this event are strictly limited 
and it would assist me greatly, if you 

could complete and return the            
attached form no later than Monday 

25th April 2022,  Councillor Copleston 
very much hopes that you are able to 

attend this  occasion and looks forward 
to  meeting with you on 7th May. 

Cllr Hines at the opening of 

the Pavilion in 2010. 


